
 

Mirage Heights 

Roof Recoating Project! 
 

The Roof Recoating Project is set to begin 

On Tuesday, May 30th. 
 

Arizona Watertite has been contracted to recoat all of 

the flat roofs including the casitas and duplexes. 

 

Please be alert to the extra activity in the community, As 

well as on the roofs during the hours of 6am – 2:30pm for 

this project. 
 

The project should be completed within 2 weeks, weather 

permitting. 

Thank you! 


